
Franklin Public Schools
Office of the Superintendent

355 East Central Street; Suite 3
Franklin, Massachusetts 02038

Phone: 508-553-4819

Superintendent’s Report to School Committee
November 28, 2023

Inclimate Weather/Snow Update
As this is New England, we are apt to have days when the weather is inclement, and it is
important our families understand how the process works to be as prepared as possible. I
sent a letter to families last week with details regarding inclement weather procedures. That
information can also be found on our website under the "About Us" tab - Inclement Weather
Notice.
I invited our Department of Public Works Director, Mr. Brutus Cantoreggi, to our next meeting,
where he will share a “Snow Presentation” for you and the community. I anticipate this
presentation to be informative, and we have not had an update in multiple years.

Franklin Theatre Co.
I wanted to take a moment to recognize the entire cast and crew of FHS Theatre Co. under the
direction of Mr.Skyler Grossman, FHS Theater Arts teacher, for their hard work and dedication
toward an amazing production of "Legally Blonde." Seeing such a great turnout by the
community was a pleasure, and we were thrilled to have our students’ talent showcased.
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